
 

 
Dear Episcopal Collegiate School Community, 
 
I hope each of you is taking this holiday to rest and reflect on Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s commitment to 
civil rights as well as his legacy as an advocate for nonviolence as a means to work toward justice and 
equality. 
 
After reviewing the latest information from the Little Rock Police Department earlier today about the 
possibility of civil disturbances at the Arkansas State Capitol, we plan to operate on campus following our 
regular school schedule this week. LRPD told us today that they saw no reason for us to alter our school 
schedule this week, but as a purely precautionary measure, we have made arrangements to increase our 
on-campus security presence during the school day on both Tuesday (January 19) and Wednesday 
(January 20). 
 
As I shared with you on Friday, our teachers are well prepared for students to work remotely during the 
pandemic, so your family is welcome at any time to contact your division administrator and take 
advantage of our E-learning option. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone back on campus tomorrow. If you have questions or concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or to your division head. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Hickman 
Interim Head of School 


